
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
NEWS FLASH!! 

 

We are delighted to announce that you our in-person training events are back! This year, the 
School DPO Service have teamed up with the Education Legal team to bring you a training 
event that will be packed full of useful information. Read below for further details and 
complete the form linked at the bottom of the page to reserve your place. 

 

What will the training involve? 

Sophie Scullion, Team Lead for the School Data Protection Officer Service, will lead a 
session on the UK GDPR and what schools need to be doing to ensure they are complying 
with their data protection obligations. If there are any specific topics you would like us to 
cover in this part of the session, please note your request on the sign-up form. 
Guy Darvill, Warwickshire's Senior Education Solicitor, will lead a session on how to 
ensure you support children who are protected by the Equality Act 2010 and avoid 
discrimination claims on the grounds of disability, race, religion or belief, sex, gender 
reassignment, age, or sexual orientation. 
 
When and where? 

The training event will be held at Heart of England Conference Centre on 14th March 2023. 
Registration will be open from 9:15am and we anticipate the day to conclude by no later 
than 3:30pm. Lunch and refreshments will be provided. 
 
Costs? 

This event is completely free of charge. You do not need to be a subscriber of either the 
legal or data protection officer service to attend. So, please feel free to spread the word. 

 

Who would benefit from attending the training? 

This training session is aimed at school Headteachers and Business Managers. However, 
anyone working within a school can attend. 

 

Where do we sign up? 

To reserve your place, please complete the attached form. Please note that places are 
limited and will be allocated on a first come first served basis. We recommend reserving 
your place as soon as possible. If we run out of places, we will add your details to a waiting 
list. If we have enough interest, we will look to hold another event early in the next academic 
year. Please note that we will send out confirmation emails to those who have be allocated a 
place for this event. We will also notify you if we have been unable to accommodate you on 
this occasion. We therefore ask that you notify us as soon as possible if you are no longer 
able to attend so that your place and be allocated to someone else. 

 

Sign up form 

https://forms.office.com/e/biw7i1557Y

